
PL 19.248715 Board Direction Page 1 of 1 

 

Board Direction 
PL19.248715 

 

 

At a meeting held on the 26th March 2018, the board decided to grant permission for 

the proposed development generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 

recommendation.   

 

At the further meeting held on the 8th of June 2018, the Board considered a 

submission received by An Bord Pleanála on the 11th of April 2018 which was 

provided in accordance with section 131 of the Planning and Development Act 2000 

(as amended). This submission had been received subsequent to the previous board 

meeting and the decision date.  

 

As the meeting held on the 8th June 2018, the Board decided that all of the issues 

raised in the submission of the 11th of April 2018 had been covered in greater detail 

by the appellant in the previous submission received by the Board on 23rd June 2017 

and had therefore been adequately considered by the Inspector and the Board in 

reaching its decision to grant permission for the proposed development on the 26th 

March 2018. The Board therefore confirmed its previous decision of the 26th of 

March 2018 to grant permission for the proposed development.  

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 8th June 2018 

 Maria FitzGerald   

 


